Dear all,

Thanks to the emails, phone calls, visits, encouragements from many of you, both Wu Fung and Ka Yin felt very encouraged.

Ka Yin's mother is improving, though still in hospital. Ka Yin has come back on Sunday evening, and our lives are switching back to normal gradually.

During the summer, one of our team member, who took one-year off from his university, went back home to continue his study. But we also has one new member arrived 2 weeks ago. Also, our team member MA came back from her furlough and will continue her work here.

In the coming weeks, we will need to fine tune our plan, and to arrange visa for MA and another new member who will live in another city. Also, as our top priority, we will continue to look for opportunity to set up a permanent presence in a university here.

Our 3 children has started school. Our eldest son has started the 2-year curriculum in the British exam iGCSE. He is trying to learn to play drum all by himself! Our second son is in Primary 6, and he was just elected as one of the house captains. Our youngest son is in Primary 3 now. He is very excited because he is finally old enough to take extra football activities after school!

Please continue to pray for our family and our team.

Wu Fung, Ka Yin

--

For every 5 persons on earth, there is 1 Chinese. The Chinese Church is growing and expanding.

For every 5 persons on earth, there is also 1 Muslim. But the Church in the Muslim world is still struggling, or even non-exist in some places.